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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,
Welcome to week 11, the last week of the year for 2014.

We had a successful Presentation Assembly last Tuesday; congratulations to all students and thank you to families for supporting this important day. Thank you especially to Aunty Selina who, as usual, put together a wonderful reflection of the school year and our graduating Year 6.

Many people met with teachers and their child to have their final PLP, developing an understanding of their child’s strengths and areas for development and received end of year reports for 2014. If you have not received your child’s end of year report please contact the school.
Our first Books in Homes Presentation Assembly was very popular and all students were very happy with their books and their great book bags. We will be continuing this project into 2015 so all students can be inspired about reading and develop their own library of books at home. We encourage families to read these books together as reading to or with children is one of the best supports for reading development.

As you can see by the photos Year 4/5/6 had great fun at their Gold Award activity, Mrs Wilkinson certainly got her share of the water! 

This week students will be participating in our final end of year activities. Today students who have attended school well this term took part in our Attendance Reward Day excursion to Casino Pool. Tomorrow, Tuesday 16th December, will be Christmas Tree and Carols, we will have a BBQ starting at 6.00pm with Carols at 6.30pm and Santa arriving at 7.00pm. Following gift giving there will be dancing for everyone, come along and join in the fun!
The following students are on Gold Level:-

Kindy – Deniarna Roberts-Walker, Annabelle Johnson-Brady, Scott Hickling, Shaileigh Avery, Breanna Ward, Ponjum Ward, Sarah Maag.

Year 1 – Keeley Bell, Donald Simon.
Year 2 – Anne-Maree Avery, Albert Avery, Oscar Martin,  Dellmay Simon,  Anastasia  Zervos, August Avery-Robinson.

Year 3 – Amber Avery, Kendita Avery-Robinson, Bing Williams.

Year 4 – Abby Martin, Haylee White,  Aaliyah Hickling-Torrens, Montique Avery, Malcolm McIntosh, Hillary Cubby, Harrison Hone, Bradley Avery, Jacinta Hill,  Nickali Waldon-Whittaker, Tamia Hickling, Hannah Maag. 

Year 5 - Shaquille Walker, Michael Zervos, Matthew Avery, Azrianna Holt, Keanu Buchanan, Mikaela Hickling-Mundine, Preston Hickling , Byron McAnulty, Louise Flockhart-Smith.

Year 6 - Maria Hickling, Crystal Ross,  Lachlan Walker,  Madison Avery, Noah Maag.

Congratulations to all of the above students.
The last day of school for students is Wednesday 17th December.
Notes for Christmas Tree night are included in this newsletter. All notes and money ($6 per child) need to be returned to the office by tomorrow morning if you wish for your child to receive a gift from Santa .  All children must be enrolled at Tabulam School or Tabulam Pre-school to be eligible to receive a gift.  

I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for their support in 2014. We have many great programs at Tabulam Public School which can only be successful with community support. I am very proud of Tabulam Public School and the dedication of the whole school community, Thank you. I would especially like to thank the hard working staff of Tabulam who give every effort to provide the best learning environment for our students, Thank you everyone.
Week 1 of the 2015 school year will start on Wednesday 28th January for students in Years 1 – 6. Kindergarten will start back in Week 2 on Monday 2nd February and Transition students start in Week 3, Monday 9th February.
We would like to wish everyone a very happy and safe Christmas and New Year with family and look forward to an exciting and productive 2015.

Yours

Lesley Mills

Principal
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